LICENSING ACT 2003

Notice of Application for a Late Night Refreshment Licence
Please take notice that I: Sasikala Prabakaran have made
application to the London Borough of Merton to apply for a Late
Night Refreshment Licence in respect of: BFC Fried Chicken and
Kebabs, 32 Christchurch Road, London, SW19 2NX.
The application is as follow: Provision of Late Night Refreshment:
Proposed hours of operation: Sunday to Thursday 23:00-01:00,
Friday & Saturday 23:00-01:30.
A register of all applications made with the London Borough of
Merton is maintained by: Licensing Section, London Borough of
Merton, 2nd Floor, Civic Centre, London Road, Morden, Surrey,
SM4 5DX.
A record of this application may be inspected by appointment at
Merton Civic Centre. Please email licensing@merton.gov.uk or
telephone 020 8545 3969.
[t is open to any interested party to make representations about the
likely effect of the application on the promotion of the licensing
objectives. Representations must be made in writing to the
Licensing Section at the office or email address above and be
received by the Merton’s Licensing Section within a period of 28
days starting the day after the date shown below.
Note: It is an offence to knowingly or recklessly make a false
statement in connection with an application. A person guilty of
such offence is liable on summary conviction to a fine not
exceeding £5,000.
Date application given to the Council: 23/11/2021




